
Morris Minor National Rally 2017

17-19  Nov 
2017

Welcome to our Bulletin No.6 

 
5 months to the National Rally
Time to get those Morries into top condition for the 
journey to the Rally and Show and Shine.
The great news for the Rally is that Bruce Kerr, from the Morris Minor Car Club 
of Victoria and the Ballarat Morris Minor Club of Ballarat, is going to set up his 
famous Rocker Cover Race Track and run the event. Some of you may have 
seen the track at the National Rally in Albury/Wodonga. The race is a fun event, 
there will be a prize and trophy for the winner. So, start getting those Rocker 
Cover Racers ready to roll. This event will be held at Caribbean Gardens on  
the Sunday.

We have a sizable number of rally participants attending the Friday night 
dinner. It should be a great night out with a chance to meet up with old and 
new Morrie friends. If you are still thinking of coming to the dinner, please fill 
in the Friday night part of Bulletin No 4 and return it to Richard McKellar 
ASAP. If you have not received Bulletin No 4 and require one, please contact me 
and I will send one out to you.

I have recently been up to Caribbean Gardens to see the BMC Leyland car 
show and to check out the site for the National Rally. We will have the same 
site as used previously for the D.O.M.M. – the park area adjacent to the food 
court. There have been several upgrades to the market and it is now larger 
with a greater variety of stalls. The undercover food court area has also been 
refurbished and has a wide variety of food for sale. Go to the Caribbean gardens 
website and have a look at what they have to offer for a wonderful day out.

Please do not send any money to participate in any of the events, as each 
part of the rally is Pay As You Go. If any money is required, it will be charged at 
the venue you attend.  

If you require further information on the National Rally please contact: 

Mark Parritt 0403 194021 or email markparritt@gmail.com. I will be overseas 
from the 8th July till the 16th August, so please send information requests to 
Richard McKellar  rmdesign5@bigpond.com

Look forward to seeing you all there. 

Mark Parritt & Richard McKellar 
Rally Co-Coordinators.

Morris Minor Car Club  
of Victoria Inc.

PO Box 354, Balwyn 
Victoria 3103 

morrisminorvic.org.au

markparritt@gmail.com

 
 
morrisminorgarage.com

caribbeangardens.com.au
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Sponsored by

Bendigo (swap meeting)     |     Morris Minor Garage     |     Melbourne 


